

Dehcho Land Use Planning Committee

September 10, 2007

Dear Planning Partners,

Since July 2007 Michael M. Nadli has held the position of Chair for the Dehcho Land Use Planning Committee, replacing outgoing Chair, Grand Chief Herb Norwegian. At this time we would like to inform you that Mr. Nadli has taken on the position of Chair/Chief Executive Officer with the Committee and will be working out of the Fort Providence office.

Please add his name to any distribution list where you currently have Monika Templin, A/Executive Director. Mr. Nadli can be reached at 867-699-3164 or mnadli@dehcholands.org. Mailing address and fax number remain the same as for the Fort Providence office in general. We leave it to your discretion if you would like to keep both our names on your distribution list(s) during this transition period.

Regards,

Monika Templin A/Executive Director

M. Templin

Dehcho Land Use Planning Committee